
Neighbourhood Infrastructure Improvement Fund (NIIF) update noted etc – 
Request to Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and 
Sustainability. 
 
8 There was submitted a report by the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods,  
Regeneration and Sustainability (NRS) providing an update on the Neighbourhood  
Infrastructure Improvement Fund (NIIF) programme, advising of a progress update  
including proposals submitted for estimate and a summary of committed spend and  
actual spend for the ward, as detailed in the report. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership 
 
(a) noted the report; 
 
(b) approved (Ref 03-034), as detailed in the report; 

 
(c) removed (Ref 03-014), (Ref 03-009) and (Ref 03-030), as detailed in the 

report; 
 

(d) deferred (Ref 03-036), (Ref 03-037), (Ref 03-038), (Ref 03-015) and (Ref 03-
024), as detailed in the report; 
 

(e) confirmed that the location for (Ref 03-005) was Willowford Road and not 
Seamill Street; and  
 

(f) requested that the Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, Regeneration and 
Sustainability 
 
(i) seek clarification as to why (Ref 03-033) costings had to be met by the 

partnership and taken from the area partnership budget; and 
 

(ii) provide the partnership with costings for  
 
(A) patching to be completed for (Ref 03-022); and 

 
(B) road markings for a solid white line to reduce the size of the lane 

for (Ref 03-025). 
 
 


